
From: Armijo, Ernest M.
To: Rodenbeck, Jay B.; Aranda, James M.; Webb, Robert L.; Sanchez, Nicole A.
Subject: 1701 Central
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:23:30 PM

All,
Just wanted to let you know that the TCL for the project on Central that Mr. Vigil has been on about
has just been approved. Not sure what else they need to address for the building permit, but
Transportation’s part in this is done.
 

ERNEST ARMIJO, P.E., C.F.M.
principal engineer
transportation
o 505.924.3991
e earmijo@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
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